
From: Jehan Decrop - EDORA <jdecrop@edora.be>  
Sent: Friday, 21 June 2019 15:12 
To: TaskForce CRM <taskforce.CRM@elia.be> 
Cc: Bram Claeys <bram.claeys@ode.be>; Fawaz Al-Bitar - EDORA <falbitar@edora.be> 
Subject: RE: TF CRM – Your preference is requested  
 

Dear Martine, 

Thank you for your mail. 

ODE and EDORA are currently preparing a thorough analysis of CRM in Belgium, considering inter 

alia the new European legislative package. 

Our federations will provide Elia a global feedback before the summer break. It would be premature 

to give you feedback on specific options at this stage. 

We will continue to actively participate in the task-force organised by Elia. 

Thanking you in advance for your understanding. 

Bram Claeys (ODE) and Jehan Decrop (EDORA). 

 


